Scott Boettcher

From: Scott Boettcher

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 8:19 AM

To: ‘Alan Vanell'; 'Bud Blake'; oakvillepublicworks@gmail.com; 'Edna Fund’; ‘Frank Chestnut'; 'Jenifer
Slemp’; ‘Julie Balmelli-Powe'; 'Kathi Hoder"; ‘Lonnie Willey'; ‘Ron Averill'; ‘Vickie Raines'; 'Vini Samuel’

Cc: ‘Dan Wood'; 'J Vander Stoep'; ‘Trent Lougheed'; 'Cindy Wilson'; 'Jim Kramer'; 'Lee Napier'

Subject: Local Funding

All — 1 am working on a request from Sen. Braun’s office to calculate local contribution to flood hazard reduction in the
Chehalis Basin. I'd like to ask you to think about the investments your communities are making in the name of flood
hazard reduction. In particular | am interested in efforts one would consider above and beyond what like communities
would typically invest in were it not for the flooding issue. | think additionally the efforts of communities like Centralia
and Lewis County to gain more favorable CRS ratings is another good example of “above and beyond local
contribution.” We will talk more about this at next Thursday’s Flood Authority Meeting, however | wanted to put this
before you in advance to spur your thinking. | will also be following up with each of you in the next week. Thanks.
Scott

Scott Boettcher, Staff

Chehalis River Basin Flood Authority
360/480-6600
scottb@sbgh-partners.com




